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Respected Sir/Madam,

I Hanumantha Patlola owner of small apartment complex in Malin,OR. I am already
facing big financial crisis because of none payment of rents and evictions. Many times
I need to wait several months to even get the money to file an eviction. Apart from
that big damage to the property.  if "HB 2004-A" becomes law, several businesses
like mine will die. So I request the committee to kindly understand our situation and
"Oppose HB 2004-A".

Thanks,
Hanumantha Patlola
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